


 

 
3AWF1VT24LX   3AWF1VT26LX   3AWF1VT28LX  
 
3AWF1VT2XLX   3AWF1VT21LX   3AWF1VT23LX  
 
3AWF1VT25LX   3AWF1VT21LX   3AWF1VT25LX  

3AWF1VT27LX   3AWF1VT29LX   3AWF1VT20LX  

3AWF1VT22LX   3AWF1VT24LX   3AWF1VT26LX  

3AWF1VT28LX   3AWF1VT2XLX   3AWF1VT26LX  

3AWF1VT27LX  
 

! I M P O R T A N T! 
• The Rear Impact Guard is missing the Bumper Reinforcement Gusset and is being recalled 
• The Bumper Reinforcement Gusset is being sent to your facility and will be installed by a repair 

facility. The repair facility will be contacting you directly once the repair facility is determined.  
• If the Rear Impact Guard has already received damage, a full Rear Impact Guard will be installed 

based on the repair and guidelines defined by the original manufacturer, Fruehauf. 
• The repair requirements and guidelines will be sent to the repair center making the repairs. 
• The repair is at no cost to the owner and is offered free of charge including parts, labor and 

handling fees. 
• Please have the subject units identified for the recall available for the repair procedure 

 

Please note that the subject units do not have the correct rear impact guard and if involved in a rear end accident 
with a passenger car may allow the passenger car to go under the trailer and result in a possible injury to the 
occupants. 
 
Please contact Fruehauf with any out of pocket expense you may incur during this recall repair. 
 
If any of these units have been sold to a third party, please forward this notice ASAP to the third party and send 
Fruehauf a notice of the new owner’s contact information. 
 
If after having attempted to take advantage of this recall you believe you have not been able to have your 
trailers remedied without charge and within a reasonable amount of time, you may submit a complaint to 
the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E., 
Washington, D.C., 20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-
9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this safety recall may cause, but your safety is our first concern.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
Don Brown 
USA Commercial Director 
Fruehauf  

  




